
DESCON’S FLAGSHIP INTERNSHIP PROGRAM 
 
We’re pleased to announce the commencement of DESCON’s flagship internship 
program ”Future Leaders Internship Program (FLIP) 2019.” Students can apply 
online via our website (www.descon.com) under the Careers section between Friday, 
May 10th, 2019  to Wednesday, May 15th, 2019 for an unpaid internship of 6 weeks. 
Applications for all batches to be run in the months of June till August will be collected 
during these days. 
This program offers an opportunity to the students across Pakistan to gain 
experience of a real working environment by exposing themselves to various disciplines 
not only within the Engineering field, but also in departments like Information & 
Communications Technology, Finance, & Accounts, HR, Supply Chain, Legal, 
Administration etc. 
 
The interested applicants also visit to the “Careers” tab on Descon’s website 
(www.descon.com). 
 
Registration shall remain open from 10th May, 2019 to 15th May, 2019. 
Kindly follow the link below to go directly to the Internships page: 
http://www.descon.com/en/career-flip-registeration.php 
  
Note: 
 
Once the candidates have registered for the program, the ones shortlisted will be 
intimated regarding an online test, that’ll be sent to them via email. This test will be 
conducted on the 17th of May, online, via the emailed link. 
  
The finalized candidates (after undergoing the online test) will be called in for the 
commencement of the program from June, 2019. 
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